
 

Should Pokémon cards  

be allowed in school? 
 There’s been lots of discussion in schools about Pokémon cards. 

Many children love collecting and swapping them, but some 
teachers and parents worry they cause too many problems. 

Children who enjoy the cards say that they help with learning to 
take turns and make fair choices. They enjoy sorting and 
organising their collections, and it gives them something to talk 
about with their friends. 

However, it’s not always easy. Sometimes children argue over 
trades or feel sad when a card is lost or taken. Some children 
don’t have any cards and may feel left out, which can cause 
problems during break times. 

Pokémon cards can be a great way to learn and play, but only if 
everyone follows the rules. I think schools should set clear 
guidelines so everyone feels included and safe. 

 


